
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Jen Mather <jen.mather@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Monday, September 10, 2018 6:29 PM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 
Subject: 	 West Maui Community Plan PEA-75 

Aloha Chair Sugimura & Honorable Committee Members, 

My name is Jen Mather and I live in Lahaina. I would like to submit my support of the following individuals for your 

approval to the West Maui Community Plan Advisory Committee: 

1) Kai Nishiki - a staunch advocate for all of Maui, Kai has been on the front lines of shoreline access, especially in 

Lahaina. I believe she brings a strong voice and unimpeachable character. 

2) Karen Comcowich - mother of two, wife of a farmer, balanced and even keeled, Karen would bring the voices of the 

regular Lahaina community members who want what is best for the West Side. 

3) Dawn Hegger-Nordblum - Dawn's resume speaks volumes about what she will be able to bring to this committee. 

I would like to highlight the potential conflict of interest of one individual: 

1) Rick Nava - currently running for County Council, if approved and then elected, this would prove detrimental to the 

process by having to find another individual during a time sensitive operation. 

Mahalo for your consideration and for the thoughtfulness that you will invest in ensuring that our advisory committee 
has the best representation of the many cross-sections of our community. 

Aloha, 

Jen Mather 

441Dickenson Street 

Lahaina, HI 96761 

(808) 298-5596 
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